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Good morning,
as a concerned party to the ltc project i am a resident living in the orsett area  i notice that areas
[embankments etc] in the vicinity where we live and that come under your maintenance responsibility are
actually not being maintained [rubbish litter etc ] thinking ahead if the ltc does get the go ahead keeping in mind
that it will cross the pristine environment that is orsett fenland and the well kept area of  [apart from the
areas that you supposedly maintain] this will be and look a disgusting mess and also attract vermin and will
spoil a natural wildlife area can you give us some assurance that you can supply a regular maintenance
programme not just for my area but the whole of the ltc because up to now your record of the areas that come
under your responsibility is not looking very good if maybe you had shown some willing in this dept you may
have gained some support i for one have to regularly pick up rubbish on a voluntary basis that has blown onto
baker st from the A13 embankments and see the rubbish that has collected there [bit beyond my capabilities to
start on orsett fen at  but looking at the above if i get to see it but thinking of future generations as
we look towards agreener age]

Yours faithfully
Malcolm Read




